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Greetings to all followers of the Baldock, Bygrave and Clothall Planning Group 
  
We want to remind you about our meeting on Thursday June 8

th
 at the St Mary's Church 

Hall at 7 for 7.30.   This will be a very important meeting as it marks a step change in our 

activities towards writing the neighbourhood plan. 

  

The stall at the Baldock Fair Market produced many ideas for how people would like to 

see the development proceed after the Local Plan is decided upon.  It also brought forth a 

lot of positive comments about the town and area as it is now including things which 

people do not wish to change.  These two areas are compatible and will help form the 

basis of the neighbourhood plan.  We need to gather much more information and analyse 

it.  We need your help. 

  

The meeting will start with a quick review of the group's progress so far and will move on 

to considering what further research is needed.  We hope to have a big crowd to 

participate in the discussion about how the group will extend its reach into the community 

to gather more opinions and ideas and also how these suggestions can be incorporated 

into a neighbourhood plan for the area. 

   

One interesting meeting of which you might not be aware is The Highways Cabinet 

Meeting on Thursday 22
nd
 June at 2.00 pm in County Hall when the campaign to 

downgrade the A507 to a B road will be discussed.  The outcome will affect Baldock and 

Bygrave and could have a bearing on our neighbourhood plan.  Google saferA507 for 

more information. 

  

By opening our doors at 7 we hope to encourage those of you who would like to have a 

quiet chat with committee members to do so over a cup of tea or coffee. 
  

SEE YOU THERE, FOR BALDOCK, BYGRAVE AND CLOTHALL. 

 

 


